
Member 
Family 
Life 
Corporate 

 

 
 
 
 

 

$25.00 
$25.00 

$100.00 
$200.00 

 

Fleetwood Area Historical Society 
 

The regular newsletter has not been prepared. We have tried to advertise the November meeting 
but may not have reached everyone. 
 
November Meeting: 
The November meeting will be at Keystone Villa at 6:00 P,M. on November 20. 
The meeting will be about the history of Blandon and Maidencreek. 
The time change is to accommodate residents, three of whom have helped provide information 
about Blandon. We have actually gathered too much information! Residents will join us as they finish dinner. 

 
We will have time at 6:00 to discuss Society business, specifically what we will do in the coming year. 
At this point we have no President, VicePresident, or Recording Secretary. 
There will be no planned meeting or newsletters if no one steps up to fill these needs. 

 
The plan for the December meeting was to have a presentation about Roadside America. This will be in 
our meeting room. Previous December meetings included visiting Jim Herbein's layout and traveling to the 
Reading Railroad Company Museum in Hamburg, both are very memorable event in my mind. 
Unfortunately, the source of our Roadside America information is hospitalized so we will gather 
what we can. If anyone has items or information about Roadside America, please let us know. 

 
Included is a member renewal form for anyone who needs one. Life members do not need to submit. 

 
Return to Fleetwood Area Historical Society 110 W. Arch St. Suite One, Fleetwood, PA 19522 
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